
Hello, I am sending this email to voice my deep concern about allowing chickens in London 

backyards. I have no desire to live near a slaughterhouse, so why would I have to then possibly 

see my neighbour kill their chickens?  Not to mention that they are animals and as such they 

should be deserving of protection from abuse or mistreatment, will there be laws in place and 

enforcement to protect them?  Will someone be coming to make sure that there is adequate 

housing?  Some people in this city have a hard time with their cats and dogs, hence LACC, and 

the city just wants to go ahead and add another animal into the mix?  This is going to strain an 

already strained system. 

 

Please add this to the official public record if possible. 

 

Regards, 

Kristen Houghton 

 

451 Berkshire Dr 

London ON 

N6J 3R5 

 


